
 

 
Harunori Monobe 

Department of Mathematical Sciences 
Osaka Metropolitan University 

Gakuen-Cho, Naka-ku, Sakai-shi, 599-8531, Japan 
 

April 15st, 2024 
 
Professor Linlin Li  
College of Science  
University of Shanghai for Science and Technology 
Shanghai, P. R. China 
 
Dear Professor Linlin Li,  
 
I cordially would like to invite you to my university from July 22th to July 26 th 2024 
to do collaborative research about the phenomenon of propagating waves for 
some partial differential equations. Unfortunately, I don’t have enough grants to 
support your travels. So, during the period of your stay in Japan, all expenses 
including air tickets, board and lodging should be borne by research funds from 
your university, University of Shanghai for Science and Technology. 
 

Sincerely Yours 

 
 

Harunori Monobe 
Associate professor  

Osaka Metropolitan University  


